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Effective June 4th 2024, we will reduce our specimen storage time from 7 days to 5 
days. This is due to the implementation of our new state-of-the-art automation line from 
Beckman Coulter. This change means we can no longer accept add-on testing requests 
beyond 5 days.  

 

For additional information or questions about this change please contact Karim Khalifeh 
at 248-912-1700 or karim@biotechclinical.com 

 

Thank you, 

Karim Khalifeh 

Quality Assurance Administrator  
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